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Alternative pathways for junior doctors to specialize should not be limited to 

DM programs, where a monopoly exists and graduates find themselves working 

alongside those who trained them. Such a unilateral scenario presents a clear 

conflict of interest and should be discouraged. Diversifying pathways to include 

other means of specialization is essential to ensuring fairness and integrity in the 

specialization process. 

 

In a rapidly evolving medical landscape, embracing diversity and innovation is 

paramount. As a staunch advocate for advancing medical education and 

professional growth, I believe in encouraging continued learning through 

elective Continuing Medical Education (CME) opportunities. However, I am 

equally committed to ensuring that such initiatives remain OPTIONAL and 

FREE and not monetized for personal enrichment. My goal is to foster a culture 

where CME is valued as a means of personal and professional enrichment, 

rather than a lifelong compulsory obligation exploited for personal gain. 

 

One of the most counterproductive responses to change and diversity is clinging 

to the status quo, "We've always done it this way..." If we continue to do the 

same thing, we can only expect the same results. It’s time to embrace change 

and diversity in anticipation of better outcomes. 

I humbly request your support and trust in this endeavor. Together, we'll work 

towards brighter future for all. Thank you for your support and I look forward to 

serving if elected in this capacity. 

 


